
ROAD OIL PRODUCT SUPPLY  
M.D. of Wainwright No. 61 

 
The Municipal District of Wainwright No. 61 invites prices for the supply of 
approximately 700 metric tonnes of SC 250 road oil product for 2014. 
  
Supplier(s) will be required to deliver product to the M.D. of Wainwright Public Works 
Yard in Wainwright, Alberta.  Please submit prices on the attached Schedule A. 
 
The M.D. of Wainwright reserves the right to waive informalities in, or reject any or all 
prices, or accept the price deemed most favorable in the interest of the M.D.  The lowest 
or any price may not necessarily be accepted.  The M.D. of Wainwright also reserves the 
right to award each Schedule to a different supplier based on the criteria. 
 
Submissions marked “2014 Road Oil Supply” will be accepted until 10:00 a.m. April 14, 
2014 at the address indicated below. 
 
For additional information or questions please contact Mark Greibrok, Director of 
Transportation at 780-842-4024. 
 
   Municipal District of Wainwright No. 61 
   717 – 14th Avenue 
   Wainwright, Alberta 
   T9W 1B3 


